
This bill would lead to urban growth being permitted to view high-value irrigated farm lands as the equivalent 

of non-resource lands. The soil classification as described here is flawed. Please consider this language 

carefully. Development must avoid destroying prime agricultural land. 

Thanks for listening and please vote no on HB2893. 

Dennis McGregor 

Sisters, OR 97759 

 


